
From: AESGP-Medicines <AESGP-Medicines@aesgp.eu> 
Sent: 24 November 2015 14:09 
To: SANTE-D6-IA-CT-INSPECTIONS 
Subject: AESGP response to Public consultation on Detailed arrangements for clinical 

trials inspection procedures  
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
AESGP has no specific comments for the time being on the ‘Detailed arrangements for clinical trials 
inspection procedures including the qualifications and training requirements for inspectors’, but we would 
find it interesting to be able to comment on the draft new text.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Gaëlle 
 

 Gaëlle Jouvenceau 
AESGP - Association of the European Self-Medication Industry  
7 avenue de Tervuren, B-1040 Brussels 
Tel:+3227355130 (general) | Tel:+3227379336 (direct) | Fax:+3227355222  
E-mail: g.jouvenceau@aesgp.eu  URL: http://www.aesgp.eu 
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